
August 19,2003 

Division of Regulatory Oversight 
Mr. Dan Hoppe, Director 
Attn: Tariff Section 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2450 Shuinard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0859 

Dear Mr. Hoppe: 

OneStar Long Distance, Inc. respecthlly requests the withdrawal of its pending tariff revision 
issued August 12,2003. 

Sheets to be withdrawn: 

Second Revised Sheet 2 - Check Sheet 
First Revised Sheet 5 - Check Sheet 
First Revised Sheet 10 - Table of Contents 
Original Sheet 100 - New Product Rates and Descriptions 
Original Sheet 10 1 - New Product Rates and Descriptions 
Original Sheet 102 - New Product Rates and Descriptions 
Original Sheet 103 - New Product Rates and Descriptions 

A duplicate of this letter has been enclosed. Please date, stamp, and return the duplicate to me in 
the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require further infomiation. 
I can be reached at (812) 437-7678 or einail at dgehlhausen@onestarld.com. 

Dick Gehlhausen 
Reports and Tariff Analyst 
Regulatory Depai-tment 

Enclosures 


